
MASSACHUSETTS DEPARTMENT OF ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARY EDUCATION 
 

C E R  T I  F I C A TE  O F 

R E C O G N I T I O N  
 

Presented to 

Kendra Santiago 
From Greater New Bedford Regional Vocational Technical High School  

 
was selected to represent Massachusetts as a  

2025 U.S. Presidential Scholar Nominee 
 

You have been recognized for your outstanding accomplishments in the CTE award category.  
Congratulations on being recommended by your school, and then selected by the  

Massachusetts Department of Elementary and Secondary Education as one of the Massachusetts nominees.  
Best wishes on the next stage of the selection process conducted at the national level by the U.S. Department of Education. 

 
 

       RUSSELL D. JOHNSTON, Acting Commissioner                                                                                                                                                           
                            December 2024


